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Kevin Stevenson 
Chairman 
Australian Accounting Standards Board 
PO Box 204 
Collins Street West VIC 8007 

via email: standard@aasb.gov.au 

17 April2012 

Dear Kevin 

Re: ED 224 Transition Guidance (proposed amendments to AASB 10) 

I am enclosing a copy of the PwC response to the International Accounting Standards Board's 
Exposure Draft ED/2011/7 Transition Guidance (Proposed amendments to !FRS 10) [AASB ED 224] . 

The letter reflects the views of the PwC network of firms and as such includes our own comments on 
the matters raised in the exposure draft. 

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss our firm's views at your convenience. Please contact me on 
(02) 8266 7104 if you would like to discuss our comments further. 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Shepherd 
Partner, PricewaterhouseCoopers 

PricewaterhouseCoopers, ABN 52 780 433 757 
Darling Park Power 2, 201 Sussex Street, GPO BOX 2650, SYDNEY NSW 1171 
OX 77 Sydney, Australia 
T +61 2 8266 0000, F +61 2 8266 9999, www.pwc.com.au 

liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 
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